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“Live, Love and Learn Together” 

  
26th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Ofsted Inspection Report 
 
We have now received the final report from OFSTED following our inspection on 12th and 13th 
June.  The judgement identified that the school requires improvement. A copy of the report is 
attached and will also be published on the school website.  
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting at school on Wednesday 10th July at 6 pm. At this 
meeting we will provide some information about the inspection and next steps, including the 
leadership arrangements. Parents will have the opportunity to ask questions regarding the OFSTED 
report. Mr Raymond Friel CEO of Plymouth CAST and Mrs Louise Adams, Director of Education and 
Standards will also be joining us. 
 
Leadership Arrangements for September 2019 
 
Mrs Betts will be leaving us at the end of the summer term to take up a permanent headship at 
another school in the Trust. Whilst we are disappointed to be saying goodbye so soon, we recognise 
that this is a well-deserved appointment and wish her every success in her new role.  
 
From September, Mrs Burt, who provided leadership support last December, will be re-joining the 
school to provide cover during Mrs Guppy continued absence.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Teresa Sturtivant 
Chair of  IAB 
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